
  

    
  

  
  

  
  

Friday 8th June 2018 

Year 6 Summer 2 Newsletter 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

We would like to welcome you back to the final half term of the year. We hope that you have had 

a lovely and relaxing break and that the children have had a good rest and are ready for their f inal 

few weeks in Year 6 and in primary school. 

During this final half term, our Humanities topic is North America which will involve learning about 

the geography and countries of the continent. We are continuing our Science unit, Electricity and 

will be developing our knowledge of this area through experiments. In PE, we will be going 

swimming every Wednesday. We are lucky to be getting a coach there and back. The children will 

be completing SRE (Sex and Relationship education) in the next few weeks. 

We will continue to build upon literacy and numeracy skills this half term, making sure that your 

children have a secure understanding of the basics to be able to apply to real life contexts such 

as using money and keeping time. These are great opportunities to take advantage of as these 

real experiences help the children to build an understanding of how their school work relates to 

the real world. 

We are beginning to complete work  

How you can help at home: 

-Listen to your child ready daily- please sign your child’s reading record book. 

· Help your child to learn their weekly spellings. 

· Aid your child to learn their lines and songs for the school production. 

- Discuss methods of completing homework. 

· Make sure your child arrives at school on time every day to enjoy a full day of learning. 

· Look through their book bags to see if there are any letters sent from school. 

Year 6 Diary Dates:  

22.06.18- Educational Visit to the Barbican 

3.07.18- Trip to Southend 

Letters will follow with more details about other activities and the production times. 

 

Many thanks, 

Year 6 Teachers 
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